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Regional Lead Treatment Centers 

 

FROM:  Jim Vannoy 

  Lead, Radon, & Healthy Homes Program 

 

DATE:  September 27, 2018  

 

SUBJECT: Boy Scouts of America Recalls Neckerchief Slides Due to Violation of Federal 

Lead Content Ban 

 

 

On September 27, 2018 the United States Consumer Product Safety Commission issued a recall 

for certain Boy Scouts of America neckerchief slides due to lead content.  

 

The recalled neckerchief slides are in four styles: red wolf, green bear, orange lion and blue 

Webelos. “Made in China” and P.O. number 200228276, 20023175, 200233281 or 200236630 

are printed on a white label attached to the back of the neckerchief slide. They were sold 

exclusively at Boy Scouts of America retail stores and authorized distributors nationwide and 

online at www.scoutshop.org from February 2018 through August 2018.   

 

Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled neckerchief slides, take them away from 

children and return them to any Boy Scouts of America retail store or distributor for a free 

replacement neckerchief slide, including shipping. 

 

Consumers with questions may contact Boy Scouts of America at 800-323-0736 from 8 a.m. to 7 

p.m. ET Monday through Friday, email at customerservice@scoutshop.org, or online 

http://www.scoutshop.org/
mailto:customerservice@scoutshop.org


 

 

 

at www.scoutshop.org and click on the Product Recall link at the bottom of the page for more 

information. 

 

The recall can be found on the Consumer Product Safety Commission’s website at: 

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2018/boy-scouts-of-america-recalls-neckerchief-slides-due-to-

violation-of-federal-lead. You may also contact the Connecticut Department of Public Health 

Lead, Radon, and Healthy Homes Program at (860) 509-7299. 

 
cc: Suzanne Blancaflor, M.P.H., M.S., Chief, Environmental Health Section 

Krista Veneziano, M.P.H., CHES, R.S., Supervisor, Lead, Radon and Healthy Homes Program 
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